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EMPLOYMENT RELATIONS BOARD 
Public Meeting Notice 

 
The Employment Relations Board will hold a public meeting to deliberate and potentially vote on 
whether to formally propose permanent rule amendments to Division 25 to implement HB 2573 
(regarding using an electronic record and an electronic signature for showing of interest) and to 
repeal Division 30 (regarding deauthorization of fair share fees), as recommended by the agency’s 
Rules Advisory Committee. If the Board votes to do so, that will begin the next step of the 
rulemaking process, including subsequent public notice and comment. The proposed rule 
amendment to Division 25 is to permanently adopt the temporary rule, approved August 29, 2023, 
which can be viewed here Draft Temp Rule for HB 2573 (2023).pdf. HB 2573 can be viewed here 
https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2023R1/Downloads/MeasureDocument/HB2573. 

 
 
 

October 23, 2023, AT 11:30 A.M. 
 

MT. MAZAMA ROOM 
1225 FERRY ST. S.E. SALEM, OREGON, 97301 

 
THE ERB PUBLIC MEETING WILL BE CONDUCTED AS A HYBRID MEETING 

WITH AVAILABLILITY TO ATTEND IN-PERSON OR VIRTUALLY VIA TEAMS.   
 

To register to participate in this public meeting,  
please email EmpRel.Board@oregon.gov  

 
 
This meeting is accessible to persons with disabilities. A request for an interpreter for 
the hearing impaired or for other accommodations for persons with disabilities should be 
made at least 48 hours before the meeting to April Bathurst, 503-378-3807. 
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